
Dear All, 
  
I sent a message to you at the beginning of August, but optimistically thought it might not be too big 
to make it through your various IT systems… 
However, I think I was wrong about this and so I am re-sending the message, with a link to the 
document that I had previously attached: 
  
http://www.south-
norfolk.gov.uk/planning/media/Norfolk_Land_Norfolk_Homes_Statement_on_Long_Stratton_AAP_
Matter_2_4_and_7.pdf 
  
I would be interested to learn if your Councils have any views that they would like to take back to 
South Norfolk DC and if they wish to take any further action. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Deborah 
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